Sumfance

Consulting Inc.

August 31,2017

To: Mr. John Kieling, Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

From: JohnDavid Nance, Sundance Consulting, Inc.

Subject: Transmittal of the Final Parcel 2 RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan,

Revision 1, Fort Wingate Depot Activity, McKinley County, New Mexico
Reference: HWB-FWDA-15-0009

Dear Mr. Keiling:

This letter is transmitting the Final Parcel 2 RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan, Revision 1.
Please find attached two hard copies of the revised Plan, and two electronic copies presented on
a compact disc containing the final revised Plan and the red-line strike out copy of the edits. This
submission is in reply to the NMED Disapproval letter dated August 24, 20135, reference number
HWB-FWDA-15-0009.

Very best regards,
i /
JohnDavid Nance
Project Manager - Sundance Consulting, Ine.
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8210 Louisiana Blvd NE, Suite C — Albuquerque, New Mexico 87113 — 505-835-7660
www.sundance-inc.net



